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Helloworld Limited – Application for special leave to appeal 

 

Helloworld Limited (ASX: HLO) advised the market on 17 April 2014 of its intention to lodge 

an application for special leave to appeal to the High Court of Australia, regarding the GST 

Claim decision of the Full Federal Court, handed down on 27 March 2014. 

 

The GST Claim related to the operations of the inbound travel business, ATS Pacific Pty Ltd. As 

previously disclosed, this business was sold to the AOT Group Limited on 30 September 2013.  

 

HLO advises that the High Court today refused the application for special leave to appeal and 

that, subject to the final determination of interest, costs and penalties, this matter is now 

concluded. 

 

There is no material, ongoing impact on HLO as a consequence of this decision, given that the 

Company no longer operates an inbound travel business. 

 

 

 

Stephanie Belton 

General Counsel and Group Company Secretary 

 
 


